
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                            Kolkata Port Trust 
 
 
Tfc/CTO/Procedure                                                                    Container Terminal Office, 
                                                                                                   Dated 29th September 2007. 
 
 
All Concerned 
 
 
                                     Sub: Entry of export containers a/c ‘Stock’. 
 
 
                                     In view of availability of additional sailings from Kolkata Dock 
System(KDS) and also to streamline vessel’s operation, it has been decided that with 
effect from 1st October 2007 export containers will be allowed entry only against vessel 
and as per carting orders issued by Container Agents. Hence no containers will be 
allowed to enter a/c ‘stock’ from the above date. Multiple carting orders against a 
particular consignment will be accepted if the Container Agents issue the same to 
facilitate part entry of a big consignment. 
 
                                      All concerned are requested to take note of the above for 
information and guidance. The matter will be reviewed as and when required. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                         ( G Gupta ) 
                                                                                    Deputy Container Terminal Manager 


